
 January 16, 2019 – January 18, 2019 

 

Estimados Padres / Dear Parents: 

The children love Pete the Cat books and Quique and Nina found Pete the Cat Five Little Ducks. The 

book is a different version of the classic Five Little Ducks and it fosters counting numbers and learning 

subtraction. In the story, the cool Pete invites the ducks to play. Our ‘little saints’ are very observant, 

and they noticed that each duck was wearing something different (red shoes, orange shirt, green cap, 

glasses, red bow tie) and they were able to ‘spy’ what distracted each duck that did not follow Pete the 

Cat. For our music segment, we played the song “Don Alfredo Baila” and the children delighted in its 

rapid ending.  For our activity, Quique and Nina invited our friends to play a bowling game and to count 

the pins that each child knocked down.  Our vocabulary words for the week are: 

jugar / to play 

número cuatro / number four 

número cinco / number five 

número seis / number six 

número siete / number seven 

 

Dios les bendiga / God Bless, 

Carol 


